Dear All,

I would like to become a volunteer member of the 2021-2022 ALAC Finance and Budget Subcommittee (FBSC) for the African region.

Concerning my experience, I joined AFRALO's leadership in 2010, and since then, my commitment has been demonstrated through multiple actions that I have made and led during all these years.

I have been a member for the past year and member of FBSC andI want to bring both my experience as a former AFRALO chair and a former member of NOMCOM. I am currently the Vice Chair of AFRALO.

Hoping that my expression of interests will be favorably accepted.

Best regards
Aziz Hilali
President of the Mediterranean Federation of Associations of Internet
Vice President of ISOC Morocco (www.misoc.ma)
AFRALO Vice Chair